
May 10 Luncheon 
Allen Greene, Auburn University Athletics Director 

A llen Greene, an 18-year industry veteran, is known as a dynamic, energetic 
and student-athlete focused leader. Greene is in his fourth year at Auburn 
after being named the program’s 15th director of athletics on Jan. 18, 2018. 
He served in the same capacity at the University at Buffalo from November 

2015 until his arrival at Auburn.  
 
A leader and visionary in the ever-changing landscape of intercollegiate athletics, 
Greene’s national perspective and well-rounded experiences place him in high re-
gard among his peers. He is currently serving on the Executive Committee of the National Associa-
tion of Collegiate Directors of Athletics (NACDA), 1st Vice Chair for LEAD1 and is the Co-Chair of 
the Black AD Alliance.  
 
Under Greene’s leadership, Auburn has had 35 programs finish ranked in the top 25 nationally, in-
cluding 12 programs in the top 10. The Auburn equestrian program has won a pair of national cham-

(Continued on page 5) 

Standard Heating, Cooling & Plumbing 
Standard Heating, Cooling & Plumbing provides the highest quality 
HVAC and plumbing services to the Birmingham Metro Area and we 

have done so since 1939. Our family-owned and operated company is 
committed to ensuring that our residential and commercial customers 
get the comfort and peace of mind they deserve. Our trained and licensed HVAC technicians and 

plumbers provide repairs, replacements, and maintenance on a wide variety of services that is afforda-
ble, reliable, and energy efficient.  Despite an ever-changing industry, we pride ourselves on always 
being up-to-date and capable of equipping your home with the most recent technology available. 

 
I grew up in Vestavia and would choose no other place to live and raise my family.  We are proud to 
support the chamber, the school foundation and many of the community events that make our city 

great!   
 
Our Mission: 

Our mission is to deliver the best customer experience provided by knowledgeable, caring, and trust-
worthy team members. 
 
Our Core Values: 

Trust – Service – Value – Quality – Teamwork – Safety  
 
Tyler Kime 

President 
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As the sunny May weather invites us outdoors, we really appreciate all 
the venues and events in our community.  It’s a happy sight to see so 
many friendly people around the sports fields, the green spaces and the 
sidewalks.   
 
If you haven’t been out lately, I invite you to take a walk around an area 
of Vestavia that’s not on your beaten path.  If you have not been to the 
Sicard Hollow Athletic Complex, now is a wonderful time to check it out.  
You will be very impressed.  And there’s a splash pad there with no age 
limit! 
 
The Chamber board, Chamber staff and Ambassadors are in full swing 
attending ribbon cuttings and planning events.  The calendar is filled with ribbon cuttings, and 
all are invited.  I hope to see you at the next one. 
 
There are a lot of opportunities to celebrate in May.  A few are: Cinco de Mayo, end of school, 
teacher appreciation, Mother’s Day, and Memorial Day. 
 
Vestavia has so many choices for adding to your celebrations.  Think of our Mexican restau-
rants for Cinco de Mayo.  Our city has a wealth of shops, boutiques and spas for teacher appre-
ciation and Mother’s Day gifts.  Fill up your car with gas in Vestavia before your leave for your 
Memorial Day trip and again with you return.  These are small choices that make a real differ-
ence for our local businesses and our city. 
 
John Henley represented The Vestavia Hills Chamber Foundation at Vestavia Hills High 
School Awards Day in April.  John led the Foundation Scholarship Committee through a chal-
lenging selection process and presented the Foundation Scholarship to an outstanding senior 
student.  The Foundation raises funds for this annual scholarship with the Viva Vestavia event 
held every fall.  The Foundation is also supplying funds to help furnish the new Chamber office 
in the Community Building.       
 
The Dogwood Prayer Breakfast held on April 19th was a grand success.  The speaker was Steve 
Skipper, who has an amazing story of overcoming.  He is a one of America’s most prolific art-
ists and his artwork is sanctioned by a lengthy list of sports figures and many others.  His story 
was even bigger than the fame he has achieved through his artwork as he gives all the glory to 
God.  Thanks to the planning committee and the sponsors – we are very thankful for the finan-
cial support of our business to make events like this possible.  So many people came together to 
make the event memorable.   
 
Go ahead now and put the I Love America Night celebration on your calendar for Thursday, 
June 23rd, 6 -9 pm.  I heard from so many people after last year’s I Love America Night that 
they would have attended if they had known about it.  We are planning another extraordinary 
event and we want you to be there.  Invite your friends too.  This is open to the public.  Join 
your community in this patriotic event.  You will be glad you did. 
 
It's great to be a part of our community and work together.   

Sandra Cleveland 
BCR Wealth Strategies 
Board Chair, 2022 

Sandra Cleveland 
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F rom the President… 
I can’t believe we have reached the end of the school year. What a 
crazy year it was especially for the graduating seniors (what a story 
they will have to tell to their grandchildren!). For parents of seniors, I 

am certain you are wondering where the time went! 
 
I hope you were able to attend the Dogwood Prayer Breakfast that was held on 
April 19th. It was fantastic and we were so honored to hear Steve Skipper’s story 
about his redemption after the troubled life he had led. It was certainly inspiration-
al and the prayers for our ministers and youth were wonderful and so on point. 
We are truly blessed to have such incredible leaders in our city. 
 
We are working hard to plan the 40th Annual I Love America night which is scheduled for June 23rd. 
It is on track to be an amazing event as we will a) be at the beautifully renovated Wald Park; b) we 
will have a great children’s area sponsored by Vestavia Methodist Church; c) we will enjoy music 
from the incredibly talented Shades Mountain Orchestra; d) there will be free swim in the beautiful 
pool at Wald Park; and e) WE WILL BE HAVING FIREWORKS! A special thanks to our Title Spon-
sor – McDonald’s and Presenting Sponsors – Progress Bank; Royal Automotive; Shades Mountain 
Baptist Church and Standard Heating and Air. We wouldn’t be able to do the fireworks due to the 
high cost without the support from these sponsors so let them know how much you appreciate them! 
Better yet, be sure and utilize their services!! Look elsewhere in this newsletter for sponsorship in-
formation as it is going to be a great community event and with everyone more than ready to get 
back outside and doing some fun things, we expect to have a huge crowd.  
  
We have 5 (five) ribbon cuttings coming up for new businesses in Vestavia Hills. Please check our 
calendar frequently as we are constantly adding new events and encourage you to be part of as 
many as you can. You can also see the many new businesses that have opened with photos of their 
ribbon cutting so be sure and stop by and welcome them to Vestavia Hills if you missed the ribbon 
cutting.  
 
If you would like more information about these or other opportunities, please contact me or the 
Chamber office. The best way to get the most out of your Chamber membership is to GET IN-
VOLVED as we strive for “A Life Above”!  

 
  

Karen J. Odle 
President 

Karen Odle 
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Luncheon Business Spotlights 

  

As a benefit of Chamber membership, you are welcome to choose two luncheons to have a booth to 
showcase your business. The Vestavia Country Club will provide covered 6 foot tables*-you just 

bring whatever information and items you would like to display! If you would like reserve your spots 
for 2022, please email chamber@vestaviahills.org.  

  

2022 Dates: 
May 10 
June 14 

August 9 
September 13 

October 11 
November 8 
December 13 

  
*Depending on number of participants each month, you may be sharing a table with another business.  

May 10 Luncheon 
 

Reservations must be made by 4:00 PM Thursday, May 5, 2022 and cost $25. Late reservations will 
cost $30. Make your reservation by visiting www.vestaviahills.org or by calling 823-5011. 

 
Please Note: 
• Reservations that are made and not cancelled by 4:00 pm Thursday May 5 must be paid for, as 

we must pay for the number reserved. 
• Please pay online or call the office with a credit card prior to the luncheon, or we can send you 

an invoice afterwards.  
• Please make every effort to make your reservation on time. The number of reservations 

we have by the deadline is the number that we and the Vestavia Country Club prepare for. 

Please remember the Vestavia Country Club policy of NO JEANS  
in the ballroom where we hold our monthly luncheons. 

 
 
 
 
 

Share Your Fun on Social with the City of Vestavia Hills! 
 
Escape winter hibernation & spring into fun! What's your favorite thing(s) 
about Vestavia Hills? Snap a selfie in your favorite place, enjoying your favorite view 
or having a great time out with friends or family. Then post to your social media and 
tag us with #pictureyourselfieVH on Facebook, Instagram or Twitter. We can’t wait 
to see you LIVING and LOVING LOCAL in Vestavia Hills!  

mailto:chamber@vestaviahills.org
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To be entered in the 2022 Second Quarter Refer and Win prize drawing, simply refer 
someone to the chamber who joins as a new member. Contact the chamber's Mem-
bership and Marketing Consultant, Lisa Christopher at 862-3445 or 
email lisac@vestaviahills.org. Lisa will be happy to provide complete membership in-
formation to your prospects and will diligently try to "close the deal" so you can be in-
cluded in the 2022 Second Quarter drawing for a free color, business card advertisement in the 2022 
Vestavia Hills Living magazine, valued at $475 or apply the credit toward a larger size ad!* from Alli-
ance Publishing Group.  
 

Alliance Publishing Group is proud to partner with the Vestavia Hills Chamber of Commerce to create the 20 th 
edition of Vestavia Hills Living! This year’s edition will potentially be a collector’s edition as it will give a VERY 
fond farewell to the VH Chamber President, Karen Odle. Vestavia Hills Living is mailed annually to over 
12,000 single-family homes and is also published online. Overruns are used throughout the year to newcom-
ers, churches and local businesses. ONE AD WORKS AN ENTIRE YEAR!  

pionships since his arrival and the men’s and women’s golf programs each advanced to the national 
semifinals. In 2019 the men’s basketball program made its first-ever trip to the Final Four, while the 
baseball program returned to the College World Series for the first time in 22 years.  
 

Auburn student-athletes are excelling academically under Greene’s leadership. The cumulative 
grade-point average for all Auburn Athletics teams has risen from 3.19 to 3.25 during his tenure, 
with nearly 70 percent of student-athletes earning 3.0 or higher GPAs during the 2020-21 academic 
year. Eleven teams earned perfect 1,000 Academic Progress Rates in 2020-21 with seven programs 
earning multi-year APRs of 1,000. In 2020-21, 244 Auburn student-athletes earned recognition on 
the SEC Academic Honor Roll.  
 

Greene’s fundraising acumen has been on full display during his tenure at Auburn, highlighted by 
numerous capital projects totaling $165 million, including the approval and construction of the $92 
million Football Performance Center due for completion in 2022. This transformational facility is the 
largest capital project in Auburn Athletics history. The fundraising efforts toward the Football Perfor-
mance Center have included two of the three largest philanthropic gifts ever to the athletics depart-
ment.  
 

Auburn Athletics has experienced a transformation during Greene’s three and a half years on the 
Plains. He has hired six coaches, including newly minted football coach Bryan Harsin, and has rene-
gotiated the contracts of seven successful Auburn coaches.  
 

While at the University at Buffalo, Greene’s leadership was noted for success on the field and in the 
classroom, as well as donor and corporate development efforts that led to an array of facility en-
hancements. Prior to being named AD at Buffalo, Greene served as the senior associate athletic di-
rector for administration and deputy director of athletics at UB. He previously worked in fundraising 
at Ole Miss for three years and Notre Dame for two years in development and five years in compli-
ance.  
 

A graduate of Notre Dame with a degree in finance, Greene was a three-year starter for the Fighting 
Irish baseball team and played three years in the New York Yankees minor league system. He later 
earned his master’s degree from Indiana University’s South Bend campus.  
 

Allen and his wife, Christy, have three children, daughters Rian and Seneca, and son Samuel.  

(Continued from page 1) 

mailto:lisac@vestaviahills.org


 KEYSYS 

 Jim Bob McAllister 

 3928 Cypress Dr 

 Vestavia Hills, AL 35243 

 (205) 421-1700 

 www.keysys.io 

 Category: Computer Technology 

 

 Smoothie King Vestavia Hills 

 Lindsay Rasmussen 

 621 Montgomery Highway 

 Vestavia Hills, AL 35216 

 www.smoothieking.com 

 Category: Restaurants 

 

 The Learning Tree 

 Payton Thomas 

 120 Yeager Parkway 

 Pelham, AL 35124 

 (334) 415-9372 

 www.learning-tree.org 

 Category: Education 

 

 Overture Tributary 

 Lisa Bearden 

 5291 Valleydale Road, Suite 133 

 Birmingham, AL 35242 

 (205) 905-6000 

 www.overturetributary.com 

 Category: Independent Living; Senior Service 

 

 Overture Tributary 

 Michael Sanchez 

 5291 Valleydale Road, Suite 133 

 Birmingham, AL 35242 

 (205) 905-6000 

 www.overturetributary.com 

 Category: Independent Living; Senior Service 

 

 OsteoStrong Cahaba River 

 Matt Laird 

 4851 Cahaba River Road, Suite 121 

 Vestavia Hills, AL 35243 

 (205) 203-8755 

 www.osteostrong.me 

 Category: Gym/Health Club; Healthcare 

 Cajun Steamer Bar & Grill 

 Jenna Hassett 

 3151 Green Valley Road 

 Vestavia Hills, AL 35243 

 (205) 940-8438 

 www.cajunsteamer.com 

 Category: Restaurants 

 

 Homewood Carpet & Flooring 

 Foo Shunnarah 

 813 Green Springs Highway, Suite 156 

 Homewood, AL 35209 

 (205) 518-6423 

 www.homewoodcarpet.com 

 Category: Flooring 

 

 Kumon of Birmingham-Altadena 

 Shiekeal Edwards 

 3056 Healthy Way, Suite 132 

 Vestavia Hills, AL 35243 

 (659) 977-1900 

 www.kumon.com/birmingham-altadena 

 Category: Education; Tutoring 

 

 Bariatric Health & Wellness 

 Allen Trotman 

 1020 Montgomery Hwy 

 Vestavia Hills, AL 35216 

 (205) 397-8856 

 www.bariatricdirect.com 

 Category: Weight Loss/Management 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome New Members 
Please support our newest Chamber members and remember to ‘Shop Vestavia Hills First’!! 
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Thursday, June 23, 2022 
6:00 pm at Wald Park 
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Altadena Eye Care * Angelica Rohner Pediatric Dentistry * AllState Insurance-The Sabatini Agency 

bDot Architecture * Brookdale University Park * Caprine Engineering * Commercial Realty Partners 

Dear Emmaline * Express Oil Change & Tire Engineers * Fuji Hibachi Express 

 Liberty Park Children’s Dentistry * Magic City Harvest-Ending Waste, Ending Hunger * Meld Financial 

Romeo’s Sporting Goods * Taco Mama * Trinity Contractors * The UPS Store  
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Member Notes 
• Village Dermatology's Botox in Bloom is happening May 2-6! Book your Botox appointment during this special 

week of cosmetic and skincare savings plus enjoy food trucks and fun events! (205) 877-9773; 2900 Cahaba 
Road, Birmingham, AL 35223 

 
• Grab your lightsabers and avoid any imperial blockades on your way to a Star Wars themed night on May 4 from 

5:30-8 pm at Shades Mountain Baptist Church with free food, inflatables, games, face painting, and even a Jedi 
Academy for the kids! 2017 Columbiana Road 

 
• Episcopal Church of the Ascension invites you to its 3rd Annual Food Truck Festival on May 12 from 5:30 p.m. 

to 8:30 p.m. The festival will feature not just delicious food, but also music and kids’ activities with proceeds go-
ing to benefit outreach ministries: the Backpack Program (weekend feeding), First Light Shelter, and The Abbey. 
The festival is free to attend and donations will be gratefully accepted. Bring your own chair and blanket for a pic-
nic on the grounds. Limited parking is available. 1912 Canyon Road 

 
• Unless U Got Talent will be on Saturday, May 14th, at The Lyric Theatre at 6:30 pm. The students of Unless U 

are partnered with amazing locals that are passionate about serving the community and helping the students of 
Unless U shine, and together they will compete for the title of Unless U Got Talent Champions! Some of the in-
credible acts include a band performance, a marionette show, a baton-twirling routine, and a Disney Sing-Along. 
Tickets for the event are $35. Purchase your tickets today at www.unlessu.org/uugottalent. 

 
• Monograms Plus is looking forward to seeing all our friends on Tuesday, May 17th at our Spring Open House! 

Shop from 10 am-6:30 pm and enjoy lite bites, giveaways and 20% off your purchase. 1360 Montgomery High-
way, Suite 122 

 
• Join the AmFirst Foundation for their annual Sporting Clays Charity Tournament on May 27 at Selwood Farms. 

All proceeds of this year's tournament benefit Bundles of Hope Diaper Bank, The Literacy Council, and 
YouthServe. Find more information and register online at amfirst.org/sportingclays 

 
• Check out Fit for Life at Birmingham Physical Therapy! This small group functional fitness class is led by a 

physical therapist and is designed for people 55+. There are two groups - one that comes Monday/Wednesday and 
the other comes Tuesday/Thursday. Classes meet at the clinic between 12-1pm and are $150/month or $20/class. 
Email melaniecosio.dpt@gmail.com for more info and to get signed up!  

 
• VIVA Health offers a 5-Star rated Medicare Advantage plan, which means Alabamians can enroll in VIVA 

MEDICARE any time of the year for their 2022 coverage. Call us today at 1-888-830-8482 (TTY: 711) or visit 
www.VivaHealth.com/Medicare to enroll in the highest rated plan in Alabama.  

 
• Birmingham Christian Family is turning 22! Learn about the Celebrate the Family Expo on May 7 at the Hoover 

Met Complex and read the latest issue online at https://birminghamchristian.com/issues/. 
 
• Save the date for Sojourn Counseling’s first annual RUN, RIDE and RUMBLE for PTSD Awareness on June 11, 

2022 at Cahaba Brewing Company! Learn more at www.runriderumble.com 
 
• Vestavia Toastmasters Club meets on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of each month at 6pm and would love to have 

you visit! Learn about them at www.vestavia.toastmastersclubs.org 
 

If you have any news or events you would like to put in the News & Views, email it to chamber@vestaviahills.org. 
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Beth Moody-The Welch Group 

Doug Dean-Children’s of Alabama 
Doug Dean has been the Chief Human Resource Officer at Children's of Alabama since 1999. 
 

Children’s of Alabama has a long history of providing healthcare to Vestavia Hills children most 
notably through Children’s of Alabama Hospital, which completed its spectacular $480 Million fa-
cility expansion, opening in 2012. 
 

As the Birmingham News reported that year, “. . . the new Benjamin Russell Hospital for Children, 
towering over Southside, is, in function and in fashion, in automation and animation, a magic king-
dom all its own, a family-centered building designed to comfort the sick child and ease the pain of 
families.  From the design of the 760,000-square-foot building to the art on the walls and the floors, 
the new hospital, which offers all private rooms and a helipad that can land a Black Hawk military helicopter, is built 

on a ‘hospitable hospital’ theme.” 
 

Families of Vestavia Hills also receive care from the doctors and nurses of Vestavia Pediatrics at 1936 Old Orchard Road and at the Chil-
dren’s South Pediatric Outpatient Center off Acton Road. Vestavia Pediatrics was founded by Drs.  
James Johnson and David Simpson in 1972 and Children’s South opened in 1999.   
 

Doug’s business career includes roles in Employee Benefits Trust at then AmSouth Bank (1984-88), in Human Resources at Blue Cross 
Blue Shield of Alabama (1988-93), and as Compensation & Benefits Director at Baptist Health System (1993-99) prior to joining Children’s 
of Alabama in 1999 as Chief Human Resource Officer. 
 

Doug was named the Human Resource Executive of the Year in 2011 for the large company category by the Birmingham Business Journal.  
His professional credentials also include the designations of Certified Compensation Professional (CCP) and Senior Professional in Human 
Resources (SPHR). He has served as chairperson for the HR Executive Forum of the Child Health Corporation of America, a consortium of 
40 pediatric hospitals across the U.S.  Doug was the 2007 President of the Birmingham Society for Human Resource Management 
(BSHRM).  
 

Children’s is the 10th busiest pediatric medical center in the United States and one of only about 45 freestanding acute care hospitals of its 
kind in the nation.  Children’s of Alabama’s sprawling 2-million square foot campus places it as a top five largest pediatric medical center in 
the U.S., and Alabama’s crown jewel pediatric healthcare system is regularly ranked among U.S. News & World Report’s Best Children’s 
Hospitals in America. 
 

Children’s is a private, not-for-profit hospital governed by a volunteer Board of Trustees.  

Beth Moody joined The Welch Group, LLC in 2011. She serves as a 
Member & Senior Advisor, the firm’s Director of Talent Development, 
and is actively involved with The Welch Group Foundation. Beth is a 
CERTIFIED FINANCIAL PLANNER™ practitioner and is an active member of the Estate Planning 
Council of Birmingham and Financial Planning Association of North Alabama, where she served as Past 
President. Beth’s passion for financial planning is demonstrated in her relationships with client families. 
She finds joy in helping families live out their values during their lifetimes and through their legacy plan-
ning.  
 
Beth and her husband, Ben, have been residents of Vestavia Hills since 2013. She loves spending time in 

the active Vestavia Hills community with her husband and their two daughters, Darcy and Morgan. She has loved getting to 
know the people of Vestavia Hills and currently serves on the boards of Leadership Vestavia Hills and the Vestavia Hills City 
Schools Foundation. 
 
The Welch Group is a fee-only wealth management firm that provides investment management and financial planning services 
to help clients control their financial future and retirement. We believe success is achieved through a personalized team experi-
ence. Our Limited Family Office and Wealth Management approach provides comprehensive planning services surrounding 
retirement, estates, charitable and tax planning. Our commitment is to enrich our clients' lives and embrace our role as advo-
cates for each unique story. We achieve this through listening, understanding, and supporting each relationship through all of 
life's transitions.  
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Kimberly Jackson-Alabama Power Company 
Chris Thomas-America’s First Federal Credit Union 

Jeff Phillips-American Pest Control 
Jefferson County Commissioner Steve Ammons  

Beau Bevis-ARC Realty 
Tommy Cannon-Ascension St. Vincent’s Health System 

Patrick Cushman-BancorpSouth 
Sandra Cleveland-BCR Wealth Strategies 

Ben Nevins-B.L. Harbert International 
Ginger Aarons-Birmingham Business Journal 

Frank Buck-Frank S. Buck, P.C. 
Angie McEwen*-Butler Snow LLP 
Chad Gay-Cahaba Benefits Group 

Dr. Darcy Schofill-Cahaba Mountain Brook Animal Clinic 
Dennis Cameron-Cameron, Travis & Co. 

Representative Jim Carns 
Brian Barksdale-Carr, Riggs & Ingram, CPA 

David Surber-Cellular Sales Authorized Agent of Verizon Wireless 
Doug Dean*-Children’s of Alabama 

Calvin Brown-Dog U 
Jonathan Handey-Eco Three 

Donnie Dobbins-First Horizon Bank 
Christina Babineaux-First US Bank 

Ashley Mathews-Grandview Health Center 
Charlie Norton-Harbert Realty Services 

Steve Mote-Hollywood Pools/Alabama Gaslight & Grill 
Mike Jackson*-Jackson Howard & Whatley, CPAs 

Stan Glantz-KPR-Vestavia City Center 
Jamie Pursell-Leaf & Petal 

John Bonanno-Liberty Park Joint Venture 
Mark Macoy-Mark W. Macoy, LLC 

Chip McCallum-McCallum Hoaglund & McCallum, LLP 
Jim Black-McDonald’s 

Roger Steur*-Method Mortgage 
Robin Morgan*-Morgan Properties 

Todd Jackson-Newk’s Eatery 
Kerry Adkins-OnTime Service 

Maury Wald-Over the Mountain Journal 
Lisa Bearden-Overture Tributary 

Sean Johnson-Progress Bank 
Harriet Cochrane-Ray & Poynor Properties 

Scott Perry-RealtySouth 
Angela Stevens-RealtySouth 

Margaret Schuneman-Regions Bank 
Senator Dan Roberts 

Lauren Trim-Sentry Heating, Air Conditioning,  
Plumbing & Generators 

Tommy DeRamus-Shades Mountain Baptist Church 
Scott Jenkins-Southern States Bank 

Steve Smith-SouthPoint Bank 
Amy Kabase-Spectrum Reach 
Rob Dowda-SpeedPro Direct 

James Robinson*-Spire 
Tyler Kime-Standard Heating, Cooling & Plumbing 

John Henley-John Henley State Farm Insurance 
Charlotte Ann Adams-Sterling Seacrest Pritchard 

Taylor Burton-Taylor Burton Company 
Steve Vickery-Truist 

Dr. Bill Brunson-Vestavia Hills United Methodist Church 
Dan Starnes-Vestavia Voice 

Senator Jabo Waggoner 
Beth Moody-The Welch Group 

Stephen Allen-Williams Blackstock Architects 
Mark Yanosky, D.M.D.-Yanosky Orthodontics 

 

*Chamber Past Chair 



Board of Directors 

Chair: Sandra Cleveland, BCR Wealth  

Chair Elect: Donnie Dobbins, IberiaBank/FirstHorizons 

Vice Chair Membership Development: Keri Bates, 

Rocky Ridge Drug Co. 

Vice Chair Business Development: Marty Martin,  

B.L. Harbert 

Vice Chair Community Affairs:  Clabe Dobbs, Progress 

Bank 

Vice Chair Programming: Linda Parker, Dream 

Vacations 

Vice Chair Public Education: Rachel Patterson, Bradford 

Health Services 

Treasurer: Ben Chambliss 

Jackson, Howard & Whatley, CPAs 

Secretary/Legal Counsel:  Mark Macoy 

Mark W. Macoy, LLC 

Immediate Past Chair: John Henley, State Farm Past 

Chair: Gary Jordan, Summit Franchising Group 
 

 Directors 

Christina Babineaux 

Taylor Burton, Taylor Burton Co., Inc. 

Doug Dean, Children’s of Alabama   

Erin Holtz, Pure Fitness 

Tyler Kime, Standard Heating, Cooling & Plumbing 

Jamie Pursell, Leaf & Petal 

Chris Thomas, America’s First Federal Credit Union 

Karen J. Odle, President 

Phone:  823-5011     Fax:  823-8974 

Email: kareno@vestaviahills.org 

Web: www.vestaviahills.org 

Lisa Christopher, Membership Consultant 

Email: lisac@vestaviahills.org 

Katie Woodruff, Communications Manager 

Email: katiew@vestaviahills.org 

Upcoming Chamber Meetings    
  

May 10 Chamber Luncheon, 11:30 am, Vestavia Country Club 

May 19 Board of Directors, 7:45 am, Chamber Office 

 
Events 

May 5  Ribbon Cutting: Cahaba Mt. Brook Animal Clinic, 11 am 

May 17 Ribbon Cutting: OsteoStrong Cahaba River, 12 pm 

May 19 Ribbon Cutting: RW Development Forest Creek, 5 pm 

May 23 Ribbon Cutting: State Farm John Henley Agency, 5 pm 

June 2  Ribbon Cutting: Smoothie King Vestavia, 10:30 am 

 
Other Meetings & Holidays 

 

May 9  City Council Meeting, Council Chambers 6 pm 

May 12 Planning & Zoning Commission, 6 pm 

May 19 Board of Zoning Adjustment, 6 pm 

May 23 City Council Meeting, Council Chambers 6 pm 
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